
Hello, 

 I am writing to get solid information on the eviction moratorium in Mendocino county. I am a business owner (which 

is shut down due to COVID) and above our restaurant are 5 single room units. Understandably,  we have not been 

receiving rent from our tenants..  

Our problem is that these people are leaving garbage everywhere, above our restaurant.. they are constantly partying 

and one of them hasn’t paid rent since October 2019..  

The utility bills are piling up for us on the property as well as mortgage that we cannot afford. We are reaching the 

end of our rope.  

Guidance is appreciated.  

Thank you 

Emmy Lewis 

 


